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Georgann Casey
117 Washington Heights Rd
Washington, NH 03280

December 15, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I’ve been staying “NO TO NPP” since I first heard about it! I looked up the specifics of the project &
decided it was a bad idea for my newly adopted home state.
For the record, I spent the past 20+ years working as a LII NDE
(UT/MT/PT/VT1,2&3) in both the fossil AND nuclear side, so I have some knowledge on the subject.

Sincerely,
Georgann Casey
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